
From: Jarrod Bruder <jbruder@sheriffsc.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/24/2017 3:22:59 PM
Subject: PHES Statehouse Field Trip

Danny,
 
Thank you for agreeing to help with this. Amy Nadeau (anadeau@lexington1.net) is the teacher I’ve been working with on this project. 
My son, Ben, will be in the 11:00 am Barahona / Nadeau group. Feel free to ask him to speak Spanish! This is the Spanish Immersion 
group and all of their math and science are taught in Spanish. It blows me away!
 
I’ll be around Thursday morning as well, so, please let me know what I can do to help.
 
Thanks again!
Jarrod
 
From: Amy Nadeau [mailto:anadeau@lexington1.net] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 11:25 AM
 
To: Jarrod Bruder 
Subject: Re: PHES Statehouse Field Trip
 
Yes, we have 30 minute tours scheduled at 9:30, 10, 10:30, and 11. Thanks!
 
Amy
 
On Tue, Apr 18, 2017 at 10:51 AM, Jarrod Bruder <jbruder@sheriffsc.com> wrote:

Ok, do y’all already have a tour scheduled? The Senate usually goes in to session at 11 on Thursdays while the House normally goes 
in to session at 10 on Thursdays. I’ll see what we can get worked out prior to them going in to session.
From: Amy Nadeau [mailto:anadeau@lexington1.net] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 10:48 AM
 
To: Jarrod Bruder <jbruder@sheriffsc.com>
 
Subject: Re: PHES Statehouse Field Trip
 
Mr. Bruder,
 
Thank you for reaching out to us. We would love it if you could work something out so we could 
meet the Governor. Here are our class/group sizes and scheduled tour times:
 
9:30 Parrish (23) Enell (19)
10:00 Hudson (23) Half of Greene (12)
10:30 Whisennant (22) Half of Greene (12)
11:00 Barahona (23) Nadeau (24)
 
Let me know if it works out and we'll adjust our schedule!
 
Thanks,
Amy Nadeau
 
On Mon, Apr 17, 2017 at 2:04 PM, Jarrod Bruder <jbruder@sheriffsc.com> wrote:

Good afternoon!
 
My name is Jarrod Bruder and I am Ben Bruder’s dad. I have mentioned this in the past, but in my capacity as the Executive 
Director of the SC Sheriffs’ Association I work at the Statehouse on a regular basis. In fact, I plan to be at the Statehouse when you 
all have the PHES Third Grade Field Trip on Thursday, April 27th. I would be happy to try to line up a special tour or possibly even 
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a meeting with Governor McMaster, Lt. Governor Bryant, or Senator Massey (who I believe is the Senator for PHES). If you’d like 
for me to proceed in this direction, I will need to get some more specifics about your trip next week. Could you all send me an 
agenda or schedule for next Thursday? Once I have a better idea on timing, I will begin to coordinate whatever tours/meetings you 
all desire.
 
My cell number, should you prefer to call me, is (803) 360-1356.
 
Thanks!
Jarrod

Jarrod M. Bruder
Executive Director
 
SC Sheriffs’ Association
 
112 Westpark Blvd.
 
Columbia, SC 29210
(803) 772-1101
Toll Free: (866) 772-1011
jbruder@sheriffsc.com
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